
From: Stanley Shulmana [mailto:stanley.shulmana@gmail.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, June 01, 2016 9:34 AM 
To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov> 
Subject: opsb case number 16-0253-6A-BTX 

I am writing with regard to the proposed DUKE pipeline which is to pass through the Cincinnati area. It 
does not seem to me that sufficient attention has been given to the location of the pipeline. Plans that I 
have heard call for it to pass through highly populated parts of Hamilton County. If there were to be a 
gas explosion there could be many deaths. Is there no alternative route? 

Thank you for your consideration, 

Stanley Shulman 
8340 Crestdale Ct. 
Cincinnati, OH 45236 
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